
 

Dear Parents & Guardians: 

Every year our PAC raises funds for learning materials based on school goals; sports equipment for classrooms, 
intramurals and extra-curricular activities; library materials; emergency preparedness supplies; technology 
equipment and many other "extras".  Because of the PAC’s fundraising initiatives, these items are made 
available for the students of Port Moody Secondary School.  100% of your donation goes directly to the school 
for items your child will use. You may choose to donate any amount. Business donations are also welcome.  

Please note, that only donations of $25.00 or more will receive an income tax receipt from the school district 
(issued early in the new calendar year). 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Donor Information: 

SURNAME  

FIRST NAME  

ADDRESS  

CITY  

PROVINCE/ POSTAL CODE  

PHONE NUMBER  

EMAIL  

 

DONATION AMOUNT: $ ________________ 

 Cash 

 

 Cheque – made payable to Port Moody Secondary (“PAC Donation” on the memo line) 

 

Payment online is available using School Cash Online.  Use the Quick Links section on our home page: 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/School/portmoody/Pages/default.aspx 

 

Please return this form and your donation to the school office. 

 

300 Albert St 
Port Moody, BC V3H 2M5 
School District 43 (Coquitlam) 
Phone: 604.939.6656 

Fax: 604.937.8057 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/School/portmoody/Pages/default.aspx

